
October 17, 2022

Covid Memo To Residents, Families,

As many of you already are aware, we are out of outbreak.

We would like to thank all staff and managers for their hard work. Thank you to all of the staff
that worked extra hours to keep our residents safe!

Unfortunately, the number of positive Covid 19 cases are climbing again and as such, many LTC
and Retirement homes in the province are in an outbreak. We need everyone’s help in assisting
us to keep Goderich Place covid free. We are asking everyone to diligently follow the public
health measures when visiting our retirement community. Masking will continue to be required at
all times within the building. Utilize hand sanitizers and socially distance yourself when you are
not eating or drinking. Continued rapid testing is still required upon entry to our facilities for
everyone. We are asking visitors to go directly to a resident’s room, or designated visiting area
upon receiving our negative test. Visiting residents in our common areas will not be allowed until
further notice.

Group activities will be cancelled until further notice; small group activities will be allowed.

Town election personnel will be here for voting. It will take place tomorrow, October 18th in the
activity room between 1:00 and 3:00.

We will be taking a fall tour on October 25th at 10am, we will travel to the Maitland Block and
have one stop at Ron Van Massenhoven’s house for a washroom break and snack.

We are working with the Maitland Valley Medical Clinic to rebook flu shots, more information to
follow.

Thank you to everyone for helping keep the residents and staff safe.
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